
 

Dear Year Six  

We just want you to know that we are very proud of all of  you and all your 
hard work over the past year . You are ready for next week’s SAT tests and it is 
vital that you spend the next few days wisely. This is your homework for the 
weekend.  
 
Please try and do as many of the following as possible… 
  

• Go on a bike or scooter ride 

• Read a book 

• Watch your favourite TV programme 

• Dance to music  

• Smile 

• Eat haribos or ice cream 

• Spent time with you family 

• Laugh until you ache  

• Go for a swim or a walk 

• Rest  

• See your friends  

• Run until you can’t run anymore 

• Cook or make something 

• Play in the garden 

• Go to bed early on Sunday!  

 

If you want to revise you can but no more than an hour in total. Remember Mr. 

Stuart, Miss Doxey and Mrs Lee are in charge of worrying- you don’t need to!  

Enjoy the weekend.  

Mr Stuart, Miss Doxey and Mrs Lee.  

 


